
• copies of all correspondence between February 1, 2021 and July 1, 2021, including letters 
and email between the owners of the Blue Frog, City Staff, and members of Council 
concerning: 1.the BCAA assessment of the property, and 2. the property taxes for the 
property.  
This correspondence would include: 

- internal correspondence between any members of Council, 
- internal correspondence between any members of Council and City staff,  
- correspondence between City staff and BCAA,  
- correspondence between any Postmedia reporters and Peace Arch News 

reporters and City staff or Council,  
- correspondence between the Blue Frog owners and Council or staff, and 
- if available, copies of correspondence between the Blue Frog and BCAA for the 

same period. 
 


